
2017 TuTu Tots

Monthly/Upcoming News:

 May you be touched by 
a bit of Irish LUCK today!

March
TuTu Tots

 I am LUCKY to be in dance. I am 
LUCKY to have family and friends. 

DESIREE ABIGAIL NINA CICI EVAN ROSIE
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In March we are going to review some of the key dance foundations that everything is built on. We will
reinforce the 5 ballet positions, Plie, Releve, Tendu, and Passe. We will also incorporate these moves into
their Kick and Pirouette's. It will help them to know how it is all related.

We will also continue to work on our Spring Show routines and finish them up so we can polish the rou-
tines before the show.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me via email at marshall_mn@justforkix.com, at
class, or via phone 507-829-3748.

Thanks,

Melissa Rutledge
Marshall Just for Kix Director

Marshall - MN



Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.

HAPPY St. PATRICK’S DAY!!!

ABIGAIL




